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Hello. We are the Maes yr Haul School Council 2022-2023. We have already held 2 meetings this term to elect our chair, vice chair, secretary, vice secretary and treasurers and to decide on the charities that the children in our school would like to support this school year.
At Maes yr Haul we choose a charity to support each term. As it is important to us that the children in our school help us to make decisions, we all went back to our classes after the first meeting to share a selection of charities that we could support and asked the children in our class to decide on a charity that we would like to support each term.
The charity that we are going to support in the autumn term is Save the Children. 
In our second meeting the school council decided that they would like the children in our school to get involved and support Save the Children by inviting them to wear a Christmas jumper to school on Thursday 8th December. The school council have planned lots of Christmas themed activities to bring some festive fun and raise awareness of the vital work that Save the Children do to help children and their families in Kenya. If you would like to make a voluntary donation of £1 for Save the Children, this year the UK government have promised that for every £2 donated, they will donate £2.
The charities we are going to support in the spring term are Comic Relief and in the summer term we are going to support Make a Wish. In our next meetings we will be discussing different events that we can hold to support these charities and we will be developing an action plan for school council for the rest of the school year that we will share with you throughout the year.
Thank you,
Maes yr Haul School Council 2022-2023 members: 
Zak, Amelie, Elliot, Sofia, Kobi, Dottie, Harrison, Louisa, Ollie, Evelyn, Ava, Lacie, Maddie, Gwen, Evan and Logan

Make Your voice Heard 
